NHS

Bristol, North Somerset
and South Gloucestershire

Integrated Care Board

Reference: FOIL.ICB-2324/220

Subject: Nurses and pharmaceutical industry

I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of the information requested; please see responses below:

QUESTION RESPONSE

Details any policies written or otherwise that you have regarding contact | The current local ‘Policy for the Sponsorship of Activities by and Joint Working
with patients registered with your ICB and Nurses employed by the with the Pharmaceutical Industry’ can be found here:

Pharmaceutical Industry. bnssg-ccg-pharmaceutical-policy-2022.pdf (ich.nhs.uk)

Please note this policy is currently being reviewed.

The information provided in this response is accurate as of 12t" September 2023 and has been approved for release by Joanne
Medhurst, Chief Medical Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB.


https://remedy.bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/media/5563/bnssg-ccg-pharmaceutical-policy-2022.pdf

